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The Permanent Mission of Chile to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States–Committee on Hemispheric Security–and, pursuant to Article III of the Inter-American Convention on Transparency in Conventional Weapons Acquisitions, has the honor to submit, as an attachment hereto, the form from Annex II (A), titled “Annual Import Notification Report,” for 2009.

The Permanent Mission of Chile to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States–Committee on Hemispheric Security–the assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., June 14, 2010
http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2010/CP2
4762E.pdf
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